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23rd November 2022 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Please see the attached poster detailing our new fun and festive fundraising competition – 

Carr’s Christmas Bauble Bonanza! 

 

Baubles are available to purchase via your child's Parentpay account for £2. 

  

When a bauble has been purchased it will be sent home with your child to decorate, 

anything goes so feel free to get creative!  Please ensure that all entries are clearly labelled 

with your child’s name and class. 

 

There will be one winner per year group for the most festive, creative bauble. Entries to be 

handed into the office by Monday 12th December, with the winners to be announced on 

Thursday 15th December.  All children will be able to take their bauble home on Friday 16th 

December.  

 

We can’t wait to see your creations! 

 

Yours sincerely,  

School Office 

 

Carr Junior School 

Ostman Road 
Acomb 

York  
YO26 5QA 

Telephone: (01904) 798996 
 Facsimile: (01904) 787525 

admin@carrjunior.southbank.academy 
 www.carrjunior.co.uk 

Charity Number:  1045847 
 

Headteacher Mrs V. Kerr  

 


